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Comments: Keep 'Roadless Rule' Protections for the Tongass National Forest

 

Dear U.S. Forest Service,

 

Chief Christiansen,

 

The United States and the rest of the world do not need the natural resources of our irreplaceable Tongass

National Forest. We already have enough without destroying the little that remains of Nature as God gave it to

us.

 

Who wants to give away our national forests and to whom? The political party in the White House wants to give it

to its financial supporters on the business sector.

 

Global warming and climate change are real. I live on the South Carolina East Coast, between Savannah and

Charleston, and we see the evidence of global warming and climate change here NOW. In my neighborhood, in

my town--the flora is sparse, thin, dying back. It is heartbreaking.

 

In the name of God, please leave the Roadless Rule in place. We the People have enough paper products and

enough lumber for building without laying waste to the Alaska Tongass rainforest.

 

 

 

Sincerely,

 

Lee St. Cloud

 

Saint Helena Island, SC 29920

 

[Position]


